10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 17 March 1988

PRIME MINISTER'S VISIT TO POLAND

Thank you for your letter of 16 March
about the arrangements for the Prime Minister's
visit to Poland. I agree that those listed
in your letter should be included in the Prime
Minister's party.

(CHARLES POWELL)

Lyn Parker, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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